
 

 

 

Thursday 1st April, 2021 

 

Breakfast Club – Summer Term 

Dear Parents,  

As you know, we have had to close our Breakfast Club provision for some time due to the COVID-

19 restrictions. However, we are mindful that working parents rely on this provision for childcare 

so we are planning to reopen this on an invitation only basis as we will need to restrict numbers 

and will only be able to offer it to families who have no other options for childcare available.  

As you know, the children are in ‘bubble’ groups and there are a number of COVID safety 

considerations to be mindful of. Therefore, our Breakfast Club provision will be set up as follows;  

Time: 8.15am to 8.45am 

Location: Hall accessed by the external door at the rear of the building – children will be seated at 

tables with children from their bubble only.  

Activities: The children will have to remain at the tables once they have finished their breakfast to 

avoid mixing of bubbles and therefore will be provided with ‘table top’ activities such as puzzles, 

games, colouring in etc.  

Age Groups: Years 1 to 6 only. Unfortunately, because we have to ask the children to remain at 

tables we do not think that this will be suitable for our Reception children. Apologies for this.  

Cost: £2.50 per day (per child) 

Menu: Please see page 3 of this letter for details. This is also available on our website. 

Supervision: Miss Crosse & Mrs Searle will be leading Breakfast Club for the Summer Term. 

As I have mentioned, to limit numbers until the COVID restrictions are lifted we can only offer this 

to families who have no other childcare options. To this end, could we ask you to complete an 

application form. For ease, we have put this form online (see link below) the deadline for this will 



 

 

be Wednesday 21st April. Once we have received the applications, we will be in touch to confirm if 

a place can be offered. With a view to restarting Breakfast Club on Monday 26th April.  

Application Form: 

Please complete the following application form online using the following link; 

https://forms.gle/WtscT8KxHBSeKtxKA  

 

Any questions, then please contact the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/WtscT8KxHBSeKtxKA


 

 

 

 


